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Church Family Newsletter 16th February 2021 

 

Dear Church Family, 
 
I hope you’re all suitably stuffed with pancakes this evening! 
 
Just a quick note to say do join us for our online Ash Wednesday Service 10am tomorrow (17th 
February 2021): 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dKfdl2Pqj1Y 
 
A service of readings, prayers and worship (can be watched later). 
 
Get the #LiveLent app:  https://www.chpublishing.co.uk/apps/live-lent 
For readings and prayers through Lent. 
 
Also as we can't do the ash in person, why not make your own Ash Wednesday pebble? 
- Find a stone/Pebble 
- Get some ash and mix with PVA glue or black paint 
- Paint the cross on the pebble 
- Put the pebble with the cross on it in a significant place to remind you of what is important this Lent 
 

 
 
If you do an Ash Wednesday pebble, be sure to send us photos to share! 
 
Every blessing this Lent, 
 
-Rev Brendan 

 

Church websites: frantchurch.org      /     eridgechurch.org 
 

Donate:   https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/donate 


